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Ministry of 2220 College Avenue
Education Regina, Canada
S4P 4V9

July 7, 2011

Mr. Colin Craig

PO Box 42123

1881 Portage Avenue
WINNIPEG MB R3J 3X7

Dear Mr. Craig:

RE: Your Access to Information Request Number ED10/11G

Thank you for your access to information request received in this office on

June 6, 2011 requesting documentation on the Prairie Valley School Division’s
2010/11 request to not advertise their Director of Education position and an indication
of the number of exemptions the province has granted in the last five years, the
divisions that asked for them, and any other briefing notes, correspondence or other
documentation on such situations.

This is to inform you that all information in possession of the Ministry of Education
pertaining to your request is being provided. In response to your request for
information on similar requests the ministry has managed in the last five years, this
request is reported to be the only request the Ministry of Education has had during
that time period.

If you would like to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may
do so by completing a “Request for Review” form and forwarding it to the
Saskatchewan Information and Privacy Commissioner within one year of this notice.
Your completed form can be sent to #503 — 1801 Hamilton Street, Regina,
Saskatchewan, S4P 4B4. This form is available by contacting the Office of the
Information and Privacy Commissioner at (306) 787-8350.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 787-7691..
Sincerely,

Drew Johnston
Access and Privacy Officer
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